

January 29, 2014

Mr. Richard Levy
President
All Nova Scotia Green Christmas Tree Co-Op Ltd.
61 Bell Avenue,
Hebbville, Nova Scotia B4V 6Y5

Dear Mr. Levy:

I would like to thank and acknowledge the All Nova Scotia Green Christmas Tree Co-Op Ltd. for the generous donation of a real Christmas tree for display in the Red Chamber at Province House.

We are grateful for this annual gift. It is a long standing tradition that we are happy to be a part of during the holiday season. The Members of the Legislative Assembly, staff of the legislature, and visitors to the building look forward to its arrival and many people bring their children to Province House just to view and enjoy the tree.

The producer, Mr. Jonathan Veinotte, should be congratulated for his skill and efforts in growing such a beautifully proportioned tree and for his contribution to this important industry in Nova Scotia. The Christmas season doesn't truly begin until the tree is in place and suitably decorated.

Once again, please accept our appreciation and gratitude for this wonderful gift and you can take pleasure in knowing it brings great joy at Province House during Christmas.

Respectfully.

Kevin S. Murphy

Speaker